



3350 Commercial Drive, Suite 104A. Anchorage, AK 99501 Phone: 907.297,3305, AnchorageImaginationLibrary@gmail.com

February 6, 2015

Girdwood Rotary Club PO Box 1205 Girdwood, AK, 99587

Dear Friends at the Girdwood Rotary Club,

Thank you for your generous gift to Anchorage Imagination Library.

Your tax-deductible domains of \$2,500.00 helps make it possible for more young children to receive a book a month for a full year, at no cost to their families.

Research indicates that putting books in a child's home – giving him or her exposure to the world of reading – has an enormous impact on that child's future. Not only can children enter kindergarten with a greater chance of success, but the benefits can last for into the rest of their lives.

Anchorage Imagination Library is committed to improving the educational opportunities for the children in our community through early literacy. And we are so glad to have your support in this effort. Today, we are sending books to more than 9,700 children in the Anchorage area every month. And it happens because of contributors like you.

Thank you again for your investment in the well being of our children.

Sincerely,

Juliana Wayman

Anchorage Imagination Library

Syciana Wagman

Advisory Team Chair

Abbe Hensley

Best Beginnings

abbe Hensey

Executive Director.

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation, which is tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law. Best Beginnings tax ID ramber: 45-5066055

Anchorage Imagination Library is a program of:

